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APB Office Report - Distinguished Lecture Tours in 2003 by Fanny Su

We are coming towards the close of a very difficult year for travel in our Region. As we take travel risk in our
strides and return to our normal activities, we look towards a better 2004 for our Distinguished Lecture Tours.
We close the year 2003 with only one Distinguished Lecture Tour. We were fortunate to have Prof. Lajos Hanzo
present lectures in Beijing, Shanghai, Taiwan and Penang (Malaysia) to our local ComSoc Chapter members over
6 to 22 Sept.

You may recall that last year, Prof. Lajos Hanzo conducted a marathon DLT covering 9 locations in Australia and
New Zealand over 3 weeks (1-20 Sept 2002). Once again, we would like to thank our hosting Sections and
Chapters for their kind hospitality towards Prof. Lajos Hanzo. Special thanks to Prof. Lajos Hanzo for his tireless
energy, time and effort spent in touring our Region.

If you have a Distinguished Lecturer in mind that you would like to invite for 2004, please let us know
(ieeeapo@pacific.net.sg). The list of ComSoc DLs and information on the DLT Program can found at this website:
http://www.comsoc.org/socstr/memprog/dislec/index.html




